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FOUNDATION COMMITTEE REPORT
by Sandy Lineberry, Director
UNOPA NOTES, APRIL 1993

Congratulations to the following UNOPA members for being awarded Foundation
reimbursements: Joey Kramer, $49.20, Housing Office; Sandy Lineberry, $46.33,
SREC; Charlotte McAvoy, $50, Housing Office; Sheila Perry, $50.00, College of
Journalism; Michelle R. Strickler, Sustainable Ag. Systems.

In September, the Foundation Committee approved five (5) stipends for the Summer
Sessions/Fall Semester and five (5) for the Second Semester. The maximum of each
stipend is $50.00. We are pleased we had enough stipends available for all those
making reimbursement requests during the first time frame and hope we will have at
least that amount or more for the second.

For those of you who may not have read my article in an earlier UNOPA newsletter, |
will briefly review again the purpose of UNOPA Fund #CD 2484, which primary intent
is to provide professional development in the following areas:

1)  Workshops and seminars presented by UNOPA (with Executive Board

approval).

2) Stipends for attendance at workshops and seminars other than those
presented by UNOPA ($50 total).

3) Stipends for expenses incurred for professional growth activity not
reimbursed through other means ($50 total).

Any UNOPA member who is a full or part-time UNL employee is eligible to apply.
NOTE: To allow maximum sharing in the benefits of this fund, stipends will not be
granted to the same individual for two consecutive years.

If you are currently taking a class, or have personally paid to attend a workshop, |
look forward to receiving your reimbursement application for the Second Semester
(deadiine June 1), Contact me or any member of the Foundation Committee for a
reimbursement form.

Again, my congratulations to the recipients.
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